
 
 
 
 

 
 
QUOTE OF THE WEEK:  “No matter how long the winter, spring is sure to follow ".  Proverb 
SEL WORD OF THE MONTH:  “Empathy” 
UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS:  Franny Donohue (6O’R), Gabrielle Garra (6C) 
LHTV MUSICIAN:  Kiara Friedberg (6O’R), Ava Hammond (6C) 
SCHOOL STORE:  Lilli Terry (SC President), Riley Haskell (SC Vice President) 
 

Monday 
3/21 

Bus Assistant meeting (12:00) 

Tuesday  
3/22 

 

Wednesday  
3/23 

NOON Dismissal –P/T Conferences  

Thursday 
3/24 

School Closed  

Friday  
3/25 

School Closed  
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_____________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Things were certainly hopping at Lloyd Harbor School this past week!  

Women’s History Month was celebrated with daily TV appearances from 
our third graders sharing the research they had done on women who had a 

major influence on our lives.  Our Little Shelter Pet Drive was a huge 
success.  Arlene, who runs the special programs unit at the shelter, was 

overjoyed to see how much we donated in the way of pet waste bags, 

laundry detergent, cat and dog food, as well as some yummy treats!  In our 
Art classes, students have started preparing for our Empty Bowls 

Fundraiser and Spring Art Exposition.  Please read the attached flyer for more information.  And last but certainly not 
least… congratulations to the cast, crew, and directors of MARY POPPINS.  Many long hours of practicing lines, 

learning dance steps and rehearsing together culminated in four outstanding shows!    
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

THE FRIDAY NOTES 
Lloyd Harbor School – March 18, 2016 

 
 

:     This week’s events! 



 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES 
There will be a meeting on Monday, March 21, 2016 at 8am in the café.  Please bring your blue folder and be on 
time! 
 

SELECT CHORUS 
Updated Select Chorus Rehearsal Schedule:  March 18 (half day) ends at 12:45.  April 1 (half day) ends at 1:30.   
Lunch will be served.   April 8, 15 and May 6 ends at 3:45.   May 13 and 20th ends at 4.  All rehearsals are 
mandatory.  Concert is May 26 at 7pm in the PAC. 

 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 12th, at the DO.  
 

FROM THE LHS/PTG 
 
Many thanks to Marisa Addeo, PTG VP, for her volunteer work this year, including but not limited to the Parent 
Directory, the Ambassador Program, and the staff breakfasts & luncheons.  Marisa will be stepping down at the 
end of the year.   Amanda Light, current co-committee chair, would like to make a lateral move to VP.  The PTG 
board asked Rosanna Prestia if she would be interested in the co-committee chair board position.  Rosanna has 
been very helpful and generous with her time volunteering at almost all PTG sponsored events, as well as being a 
class parent.  At the March meeting, the Board presented the option of Amanda Lights moving to VP and 
Rosanna Prestia to fill the empty co-committee chair position.  This announcement will run in The Friday Notes 
until the April meeting.  The PTG Association will vote at the April meeting which is Tuesday, April 12th at 9:15 in 
the Little Theater.   Please note this is a change from the district calendar.  
 

Box Tops 
We are collecting Box Tops!  Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container outside the 
LHTV Newsroom (Room 107) to help us meet this year’s goal. 
 

Booster Club 
The Booster Club is looking for new members!  Through their fundraising efforts, the Booster Club has been able 
to purchase numerous items to enhance the existing athletic program and to allow CSH athletes to compete at 
the highest level.  In addition, the Booster Club runs clinics and camps for grades K-12.   Please consider joining the 
Booster Club and help keep it going strong for years to come!  

 
CFA Literary Luncheon 

The annual CSHHS CFA Literary Luncheon is coming up on April 6 at the Huntington Country Club. Please see 
the attached invitation flyer in the digital version of the Friday notes.  All are welcome to this wonderful event 
that helps support the Cultural Arts! 
       

Lost and Found 
Please remember to label all items.  If you are missing anything, please check the Lost and Found located in the 
cafeteria.  Anything left in the Lost and Found without a name will be donated to the TriCYA on the 1st Thursday 
of each month.    
 

Lions Pride 
We need a new committee head for the Lion's Pride.  This person will work with Woodbury Sports to set up an 
online store for three flash sales - fall, winter and spring.  Please email Amanda Light if you are interested at 
alightnyc@gmail.com 
 

Huntington Sports League Spring Baseball/Softball 
Online registration for the 2016 HSL T-Ball/Baseball/Softball season is now open online.  
www.huntingtonsportsleague.org  The Huntington Sports League is a fabulous local league. Practices and games 
are played on either the Mill Dam Fields or Hecksher Park Fields.  
 

mailto:alightnyc@gmail.com
http://www.huntingtonsportsleague.org/
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Lloyd Harbor School Art Department 

invites you to our 

EMPTY BOWLS 
Soup Dinner 

and 
Spring Art Expo 

Donatione from: 

In Support of Long Island Cares Good- 2-Go, Mac'e, Sal D'0, 
Tutto Pazzo a nd more! 

When: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 
Join us any time between Sp.m. - 7p.m. 

Where: Lloyd Harbor School Cafe 

Cost: $5 per serving 

When you arrive enjoy a cup of soup, bread and dessert. 
You will be invited to take your child's bowl home as a symbolic reminder 

of the "Empty Bowl" you helped fill this evening. 
More information can be found at: www.emptybowls.net 

r-------------------------------------~ 

Please return this portion to Ms. Mclam 
CHECKS SHOULD BE MADE OUT TO LHSPTG • WALK INS WELCOME! 

Family Name _____________________ _ 

#ofGuests: Amount Enclosed: ------- ------



Join us for a production of 

at 

~. . . . . . .· . . 
. · 

Cold Spring Harbor Junior High School 
Perf arming Arts Center 

Friday, March 18th 7pm 
Saturday, March 19th 7pm 
Sunday, March 20th 2pm 

$5.00 Student discount for Goosehill, 
Westside and Lloyd Harbor students! 



Cold Spring Harbor Fish Hatchery & Aquarium 
1660 Route 25A, Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 · (516) 692-6768 · cshfha.org 
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SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP - WHAT WE ARE All ABOUT 

The athletic program at Cold Spring Harbor High School is one of the finest and most 

successful anywhere. Our student's participation in athletics is extremely high. Since its inception, 

over 18 years ago, The Seahawks Booster Cub exisits for the benefit of ALL SPORTS. Through our 

fundraising efforts and your geneorsity, we have been able to purchase numerous items to enhance 

the existing athletic program and to allow our athletes to compete at the highest level. Three of the 

newest contributions that came from the Booster Club are: 

Path to Seahawk Field * New Community Message Board 

Trainers & AD Golf Carts * Tennis Court Wind Screen 

Ongoing, every year, we support activities, events & state of affairs such as: 

Senior Field Day * 7th Grade Orientation * Wall Plaques 

Scoreboard Maintenance * Message Board Maintenance * Retired Jersey Banners 

Stipend Athletes Travel Expenses All County & Athletes Travel Expenses All State 

Assistance to Families of Students Athletes in Need of Help to Purchase Athletic Wear 

Sports Booster is your organization! 
Without the financial support from All OF YOU none of this would be possible!! 
Additional Athletic Contributions THE SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB has made are: 

Baseball/Softball Dugouts * Track - Pole Vault 

Replacement & Refurbishing of Championship Banners 

Automatic Electronic Defibrillators * Concession Stand Kitchen Equipment 

Ball Stop Safety System for Seahawk Field * Baseball and Softball Field Enhancements 

Fitness Equipment for the Weight Room * Diving Coach Stipend * Tennis Court Beautification 

Breakaway Outfield Fencing * Crew Team Coaches Boat and Motor * Travel Expenses for Teams 

Storage Shed for Track Equipment * Sign Boards for Track and Field and Swimming School Records 

Senior Field Day Lunch and Refreshments * Concession Stand Beverage Cooler and BBQ Dugout Cover 

Digital Message Board Wireless Digital Scoreboards for Baseball, Soccer, Softball, Girls Lacrosse, Field 

Hockey, Basketball, Volleyball and Wrestling 

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE 
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME 

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES 

http: //coldspringharbor.powermediallc.org/ 



SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 1
2015

-
201 6 

With your participation and support we will continue to provide the best for our student 
athletes and their teams! 

Name 

Phone 

Address 

E-mail 

Grades of Children (circle all): Elementary 7 8 9 10 11 12 

*IMPORTANT PARENT /STUDENT BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS ARE NEEDED* 

Please consider this most rewarding position for our student athletes! ! 

The ___________ family wants to be BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS. 

Please indicate the best way(s) you can be contacted _________ _ 

$50 - Membership Fee 

Please make checks payable to: Seahawks Booster Club 

Mail to: Sea hawks Booster Club 

C/O Karen Walters, 3 Pegs Court, Cold Spring Harbor NY 11724 

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE 
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME 

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!! 

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES 

http:// coldspringharbor. powermediallc.org I 



The Cold Spring Harbor Jr/Sr High School 

CFA Literary Luncheon 
featuring 

LAURA SCHROFF 
Wednesday, April 6, 2016 from 11 :00am-2:00pm 

The Huntington Country Club 

an 
INVISIBLE 

THREAD 

an 11-y, · r-old panhan,4ler, a bu 1t, ;s 
a~hl n u like! .. , .. . 

' :·. . . .:~, ~- ~ 

RSVP by March 23, 2016 

Nome:-----------------------------------~ 

Phone: __________ Emo~:----------------------

4# of Tickets@ $75 each: Total Enclosed: S -----Checks Payable to: CSH CFA 
0 Seatmewith _______________________________ _ 

0 Seat me at the Cultural Arts Committee table 0 Seat me anywhere 0 I cannot attend, plme accept my donation S --------­

Mail Response to: Cf A Literary Luncheon, Claire Costa, 12 Abbington Drive, Lloyd Harbor, NY 11743 

The (SH UA is a 501 (cl(J) and your contribution is lox de<lu1tible, please cons uh your tax profe11ional 



I 
I 
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Annu l Lion's Club .9 Hunt 

W le r nts and Children 
p to 12 rs old) 

ta: Satu r 2 , 2016 

PLACE: The Francis ·· erts Co munity Center 
75Goo l ad 
Cold Spring Harbor 

Tl • 1 • AM SH---­
ln or Shine 

DONATION: Please bringa non- r hable food item to help 
e 

Huntington Commun FoodCouncil 

PRIZ S, EGCi CES, AND LOTS OF COLORED 
EGCiSI! 

For Info Call 
Skip Norton 
(631)692-6179 









rltlk NORTH SHORE HOLIDAY.HOUSE 

''Kids Helping Kids'' 

Pottery Painting fundraiser 

North Shore Holiday House 
7 4 Huntington Rd 

Huntington, NY 11743 

Drop in between 3 and 6Ptn on Wednesday, March 23rd 

$25 for everyone's first piece of pottery, 

$15 for additional pieces 

All proceeds go toward purchasing art supplies 
for the 2016 Holiday House camp season 

Since 1914 North Shore Holiday House, an Independent, 
not-for-profit organization, has provided free summer experiences 

to more than 200 children each summer from low-income communities 

This fundraiser is generously supported by ClaYNation 
31 Village Square, Glen Cove 1>-111.,,,,,, 



um nlin 

NO REFUNDS 
Op nin IP r d D 

OUR 5TH YEAR 
WITHOUT A FEE INCREASE 

6% erchant 
d r b 

r old r 

Serving The Youth of Uuntington Since Jq6o 
B· baD nd ftb U L · In . P.O. B 164 Huntin n t tion 11 4 


